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First name: Waonette

Last name: Cushing
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Title: 

Comments: I am a 28 year resident of the Sedona Golf Resort and I STRONGLY OBJECT to the above ground

power lines designated for this project.  I believe they will be a fire hazard as seen recently in California as well

as extremely unsightly for this beautiful area. This is the main road into Sedona and that is what will first be seen

when coming into the VOC.  Can't we put the above ground lines on Beaverhead Flat road where it won't be

noticed by our visitors or the local residents?

 

Sincerely,

Waonette Cushing


